
 

 

Austrey NDP Steering Group 

 

Minutes of meeting held via Zoom Thursday July 30th 

Present:  Sam Goldney Neate (SGN) Elaine Horton (EH) and Louise Kirkup (LK). 

 

HS2 

As HS2 affecting Austrey has now been officially withdrawn, any references to it in the NDP 

document can be removed.  LK to amend/annotate where appropriate and resend to clerk 

@Austrey PC to upload to website.    

EH to ask LT to upload the email from the HS2 Engagement Manager which confirms this to 

the PC website for public information. 

Local Green Space 

An enquiry has been received from local landowner Eaton Walker about the accuracy of 

measurements regarding the village green. LK advised that measurements were taken by 

NWBC via their dedicated mapping tool.  SGN to request details from Mr Walker of any 

perceived inaccuracies and request a response within one week.  

General Review 

The steering group agreed there were no further issues at this stage, so once the mapping 

query is resolved, all documents are ready to be submitted to NWBC.  

 

 

 

 


